Coronavirus Update

Dear Parents,

We continue to monitor the Coronavirus and all decisions about closure/early dismissal are being guided
by recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, New York State Department

of Health, the Nassau County Department of Health and the New York State Education Department. Our
main goal is to provide a safe, calm and clean environment for your children.

Please find answers to frequently asked questions below:

1.

Will our school close if other schools in the area close?

Our school will follow direction regarding school closings from the Nassau County Department
of Health. If the Manhasset School District closes, we will close due to the proximity of our
students and schools. If other districts close, they will not provide busing to our school so please
be aware of area closures.

If OLG closes, how and when will be notified?

If it becomes necessary to close, we will send a text message, email and post the closure on our
website. We will notify you as soon as possible.

What extra measures are being taken to provide for the safety of the children and staff?

Our school has been, and will continue to be, thoroughly cleaned daily. Teachers are cleaning
classroom materials frequently. We are listening to and abiding by recommendations from the
CDC and Department of Health.

[t we are forced to close for an extended period are there plans in place to provide for continuity
of instruction?

While we cannot replicate instruction that would normally be given during the school day, we are
discussing ways to continue instruction and practice of lessons taught.

What can we all do to ensure the safety of our children?
The best way to prevent the Coronavirus is proper hygiene. This includes:

e Keep your child home when he/she is sick. We will be sending children home
whom we deem to be unwell.

e Wash your hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. Have your children
sing a song while they are washing their hands.

e Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth.

* Avoid close contact with people who are sick.

e Cough into your sleeve or a tissue.



After careful consideration, and in an
effort to keep everyone safe, we have
made the decision to postpone our
OLG Madness event, which was
scheduled for Friday, March 20th.

We will let you know the new date as
soon as possible.

In the meantime, stay well and thank you
for your understanding and support.



